
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January	31,	2020	
	
Attention:	Chief	Engineer,	General	Manger	&	Program	Manager	
	
Reason:	Youtoo	America	Distribution	Delivery	Change	
	
To	Whom	It	May	Concern:	
	
As	you	no	doubt	have	read	in	the	media	trades,	the	Federal	Communications	Commission	
is	putting	pressure	on	satellite	companies	to	divert	some	of	their	airwaves	to	mobile	
users.	Some	in	congress	want	the	FCC,	not	the	satellite	operators,	to	run	C-band.	All	that	
to	say	there	is	a	growing	push	to	move	distribution	away	from	satellite	to	an	internet	
protocol	delivery.	
	
Because	of	that	push,	Youtoo	America	was	recently	notified	by	our	satellite	provider	of	a	
need	to	move	our	distribution	to	another	satellite.	Our	current	agreement	with	our	
satellite	provider	is	set	to	expire	soon.	Given	the	current	climate	and	advancement	in	
technology,	now	is	the	best	time	to	make	the	move	to	an	IP	delivery.	
	
We	were	planning	on	making	this	move	when	our	current	satellite	agreement	expires	this	
summer	but	with	the	recent	notification,	we	did	not	want	to	ask	our	affiliates	to	change	
how	they	receive	Youtoo	America	twice	within	a	six-month	window.	So,	Youtoo	America	
will	not	be	changing	satellites.	Instead,	we	will	start	moving	our	affiliates	to	IP	delivery	in	
March.	We	will	be	fully	moved	over	to	IP	by	May	1,	2020.	This	means	the	satellite	feed	
will	be	turned	off	at	midnight,	April	30,	2020.	
	
We	are	committed	to	working	with	our	affiliates	to	make	this	move	as	smooth	as	possible.	
This	includes	providing	the	necessary	receivers	already	programmed	and	ready	for	your	
use	BUT	WE	NEED	YOUR	HELP.	
	
Could	you	please	inform	us	if	you	can	take	an	IP	feed	directly	into	your	edge	equipment	or	
will	you	require	a	receiver	with	an	SDI	output?	Please	email	Tim	Larson	at	
tim@youtooamerica.com	today	so	we	can	start	this	transition	for	you.	
	
I	know	any	transition	is	an	inconvenience,	so	thank	you	in	advance	for	working	with	us	to	
make	this	as	smooth	of	a	process	as	possible.	
		
Kind	regards,	
	
	
Scott	Miller	
COO	


